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Dear Parents 

The Secondary School presents its eleventh weekly newsletter of the academic 
year 2021-22. We hope this newsletter finds you all safe, healthy and happy!  

Winter Examination 

Winter Exams in the Secondary School will be conducted from November 21st to 
December 9th. The Exam Schedule and Curriculum Coverage is already shared 
with all students and parents. 

Early Start of the Day 

After the successful trial on Wednesday 10th, and Thursday 11th  November, it 
has been decided to continue with the arrangement to start the school at 7:30 
am. 

Bring Your Own Devices 

  We encourage students to bring their own compatible devices to school 

everyday. If a device is used by a student for malicious purposes or to cause 

disruption to the educational environment, student privileges may be revoked 

immediately or limited.  Further disciplinary actions may be taken where 

considered appropriate. 

 

 



Note: 

1. Students are not allowed to bring mobile phones to school. If found, these 
will be confiscated. 

2. Any VPN application is illigal on any device hence it is strictly restricted in 
the school. It must be deleted before the device is brought to school if it 
is already installed. 

 

School Uniform 

At AUS we motivate and encourage our students to always follow the code of 
conduct. Wearing the right uniform with pride is one of the most important 
aspects of it. Kindly ensure that the students come to school wearing the correct 
uniform. We have been informed by our uniform store that most of the sizes 
and PE sets will be made available from the next week. 

Updating Contact Details 

If there is any change in your registered contact number or email ID with school 
kindly update the same by sending us email on these IDs: 

namrata.bobade@arabunityschool.ae   for Secondary Girls 

raji.eltom@arabunityschool.ae   for Secondary Boys 

Communication for Specific Year Groups 

Kindly use the following email addresses for any year group specific 
communication so that it is easy, direct and more effective. 

 

For Senior Boys School: 

yearleader7boys@auschool.ae 

yearleader8boys@auschool.ae 

yearleader9boys@auschool.ae 

yearleader10boys@auschool.ae 

yearleader11boys@auschool.ae 
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For Senior Girls School: 

yrlead7g@arabunityschool.ae 

yrlead8g@arabunityschool.ae 

yrlead9g@arabunityschool.ae 

yrlead10g@arabunityschool.ae 

yrlead11g@arabunityschool.ae 

 

Wish you all a happy and relaxing weekend! 

 

Regards 

Heads of Secondary School 

Tasneem S. Hussain (Head of Secondary Girls) 

Mansi Bhavesh (Acting Head of Secondary Boys) 
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